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In order to allow all the members of the Thomasian community to spend more
time with their families and departed loved ones in the observance of the
traditional All Saints’ Day and All Souls’ Day on 1-2 November 2018, we are
pleased to announce the UNDAS break which will be from 28 October 2018
(Sunday) to 4 November 2018 (Sunday). Regular classes and office work will

resume on Monday, 5 November 2018.

Kindly make the appropriate adjustments when you plan for your activities
around the above-stated dates.

Thank you.
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